
From: "Janis, Bob" <BJANIS@depaul.edu> 
 
Date: Jul 25, 2016 2:40 PM 
 
Subject: RE: 'Pending Request' for October 17 
 
To: "Brendan Newell" <bnewell949@gmail.com> 
 
Cc: "Burke, Peggy" <PBURKE@depaul.edu>, "Mynaugh, Amy" 
<AMYNAUGH@depaul.edu>, "Mroczkowski, Joe" 
<JMROCZKO@depaul.edu>, "Nicole Been" <nicoleb24@comcast.net>, "Jorin 
Burkhart" <jorinb9@gmail.com>, "John Minster" <johnminster15@gmail.com>, 
"Miller, Michael" <MMILLER@depaul.edu> 
 
Dear Brendan, 
  
Given the experiences and security concerns that some other schools have had 
with Ben Shapiro speaking on their campuses, DePaul cannot agree to allowing 
him to speak on our campus at this time. If DYAF would like to invite Mr. Shapiro 
to speak, it will need to pursue off-campus location options. 
  
If you and the group would like to plan for another on-campus speaker in the fall, 
including Dinesh D'Souza or others from the list that the group originally 
proposed (Hoff Sommers, Crowder and Loesch), you can begin those 
conversations with Joe Mroczkowski and others as needed. At this 
time, DePaul expects that it will be possible to allow any of these individuals to 
speak on our campus. As with all speakers, DePaul may make various time, place, 
and manner requirements, including those that have been previously outlined by 
Joe Mroczkowski. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Bob Janis 
 


